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GEORGE McMILLAN

January 23, 1974

Dear Jack:

Judge Murray refused to grant the
Bureau of Prisons a stay in my case. I
assume they have gone to the Court of
Appeals. Anyway, I thought you would
like to see the legal document. The
handwriting on the side of the page is.
that of Judge Murray -- turning down
the government.

Singlerfly,
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Mr. John Larry Ray #86798
P. 0. Box 1000

Marion, Illinois 62959
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